-----Original Message-----

From: lorraine spencer [mailt_]

Sent: 05 October 2021 13:54

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Stopping up of coastal road at Princess Parade

| am a resident of Hythe and am disabled, | wish to object to plans to close the road access along
Princess Parade. | cannot access the beach but enjoy driving down that road to enjoy the seafront .
If it is closed parking will become more difficult and traffic on other roads will increase, people like
myself will not be able to access the facilities by foot. | have a mobility scooter but still need my car
to transport that and cannot lift scooter alone. Please do think how access to the beach is also very
limited to those with mobility problems. Closing this road only makes a negative impact on disabled
people but also on Hythe.

Sincerely, Mrs Lorraine Spencer

Sent from my iPhone





